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Jenna,  
 
Apologies for missing the meeting and for not having availability to speak to you regarding my 
comments. I'm in Olympia full-time until the end of the legislative session and won't have availability 
to discuss in-depth. I'm not too troubled with whatever happens via the larger group but appreciate 
you reaching out to ensure my voice is heard in this process.  
 
Best,  
Andrea 
 
On Mon, Mar 3, 2025 at 3:44 PM Jenna Kay <Jenna.Kay@clark.wa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Andrea, 

  

I hope the start of your week is going well! 

  

I wanted to follow-up from last week’s CAG meeting to see if you would be interested in chatting over 
the next couple of weeks about some of the goals and policies you had feedback on, to make sure staff 
answers any outstanding questions you have and make sure we have a good grasp of your concerns 
going into the final meeting. 

  

If you are interested in meeting, I was thinking we could discuss: 

 Feedback you provided in the last CAG survey  
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 Any feedback you have on the revised building & energy policies in the current survey that’s out. 
(I’m putting this on the list because I’m anticipating you might have some thoughts on this batch 
of policies). 

 Next steps with the CAG process 
 Anything else you would like to cover 

  

I can meet in-person or virtually, whichever you prefer. My schedule is pretty open on Wed. Mar. 5 and 
Friday Mar. 7, if there is a good time in there for you. I can also look for times next week if better. 

  

Thanks! 

Jenna 
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